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June 10, 2022

Mr. Terefe Mazengia
GHD Services, Inc.
3075 Breckinridge Blvd
Suite 470

Duluth, GA 30096

RE: Bluewater Thermal Solutions Site
Laurens County
File #305608

Revised Focused Feasibility Study Report dated March 16, 2022
Dear Mr. Mazengia,

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department) has reviewed
and approves the Revised Focused Feasibility Study (FS) Report Revision 2 dated March 16, 2022, for
the Former Bluewater Thermal site located in Fountain Inn, South Carolina. The Department will
begin drafting the Proposed Plan for public notice. GHD Services will be notified of the public notice
dates when finalized. Feel free to contact me at (803) 898-0816 or devlincl@dhec.sc.gov if you have
any questions.

Sincerely,
(et N

Cynde L. Devlin, Project Manager
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

Cc: Lucas Berresford
Michael Hayes
Richard Scherer, Lippes Mathis Wexler Friedman, LLP
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